COPY.
Lloud's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

16th November,1950,
Dear Sir,

ssn. With reference to your letter of the

2lst August last respecting the Motorship "C,F.H."

I have to acquaint you I am now informed by the
Bristol Surveyors that no request for survey has been
recelved by them and that recent enquiries of the
Owners have failled to elicit a reply. The Surveyors

endeavour to obtain from the Owners their definite
proposals in regard to the carrying out of the
Annual Survey required in this case.

Yours faithf ully,

DB i

Clerkk to tHe
Clessificetion Committee.

D,L.He Collinson,Bsq,,
PLYMOUTH.
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